
              Scott County Board of Supervisors 
              June 8, 2021 8:00 a.m. 
 

The Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with Croken, Kinzer, 
Knobbe, Maxwell and Beck present. Due to social distancing concerns relating to 
COVID19, Supervisors and staff were spaced apart during the meeting with some staff 
participating electronically.  

 
County Attorney Mike Walton informed the Board of the need to vote on 

approving two different closed sessions for two separate items. 
 
Moved by Knobbe, seconded by Kinzer at 8:05 a.m. a motion to close the special 

meeting pursuant to Iowa Code Section 21.5(1)(c) to discuss pending litigation 
regarding a letter received from attorney James Larew. Roll Call: Three Ayes, with 
Croken and Kinzer voting Nay. The motion failed as it needed a two thirds vote and only 
received a three fifths vote. 

 
The Board recessed the meeting from 8:15 a.m. until 8:25 a.m. to review a copy 

of the letter. 
 
Moved by Knobbe, seconded by Maxwell at 8:26 a.m. a motion to close the 

special meeting pursuant to Iowa Code Section 21.5(1)(c) to discuss pending litigation. 
Roll Call: All Ayes. 

 
Moved by Kinzer, seconded by Croken at 8:43 a.m. a motion to convene in open 

session. Roll Call: All Ayes. 
 
Moved by Maxwell, seconded by Kinzer at 8:55 a.m. a motion to adjourn the 

special meeting. Roll Call: All Ayes. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 _____________________________ 
                  Ken Beck, Chair of the Board 
                 Scott County Board of Supervisors  
 
 
__________________________ 
ATTEST: Kerri Tompkins  
          Scott County Auditor 
 
 
 


